
Dr. Vincent Troia 
Ohio River Trail Council 
1100 Pennsylvania Ave 
Monaca, PA 15061 

Dear Dr. Troia, 

November 7, 2014 

Pennsylvania Correctional Industries (PCI) is pleased to be the supplier of 
Organizational License Plates to your group and value you as a customer. 

We appreciate your business and work hard to operate as efficiently as possible in 
order to give our customers high quality products at the best value possible. 

PCI has held the current price for your license plate at $4.00 per plate since 2007. 
During the past seven years, PCI operations have incurred significant cost increases in 
basic costs affecting license plate production. 

Regrettably, this has necessitated that we increase organizational license plate prices 
effective December 1, 2014. 

The new price per organizational plate will be $6.00 each for both standard and 
personalized plates. 

We are confident that PCI will continue to meet your requirements and exceed your 
expectations. If you have any questions, please contact us at (717) 425-7292. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 0-
Tony Miller 
Director 

cc: A. IJIJasko 
R. Eckley 
D Mlakar 
R Norfleet 
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